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From: Kathy Wells [] 2fl1 AUG 25 AM 10: 26
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 10:20 PM
To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel -

Subject: Continuing Education

Dear S jr/Madam.

I am writing in regards to the proposed rule change regarding continuing education. I am opposed to the rule
change that would require chiropractors to take half of their credits in ‘live’ classes. I have taken “live,” in
person classes, and I have taken on-line (sometimes referred to as distance learning) classes. The on-line
classes are actually more difficult. The quizzes and written assignments required in the on-line classes are more
challenging and force the learner to pay close attention. I spend more time on the on-line classes than I do in
the live classes.

I ask you to re-consider your decision and -allow chiropractors to take all of their continuing education hours in
the on-line format.

Sincerely,
David Wells, D.C.

Sent from my iPad

1


